Hello Third Grade Families! 



As you know ISAT (Illinois Standards Achievement Testing) begins next week. We have been preparing for this test by following state guidelines regarding content, taking sample tests, and practicing format in the midst of our everyday curriculum. Since this is the first time your child will be taking these tests, I would like to explain a bit and provide our tentative schedule.

 

There are three reading tests and three math tests that third grade students are required to take. We will test each morning, March 4 – 8, from 9:00 – 10:00.  We will also have an additional testing time on Wednesday, March 6, from 12:45 – 1:45. 

For the reading portion of the test, students will read passages, answer multiple-choice questions, and create a written response for a few passages. The main difference for students is they will have to complete these tests independently. This is the part that can be frustrating and stressful for all of us. 

 

Throughout the week, we will also take a series of three math tests. These tests are a combination of multiple choice answers, short answers, and extended response. Again, they will complete these tests entirely on their own. 
 

If a child is absent or if we have snow days, the tests will have to be completed the following week. We typically finish all testing the “first week” of ISAT to accommodate those situations during the “second week” of ISAT.

 

Helpful Tips (
·  

·         Please be prompt to school. Late arrivals during testing are disruptive and typically start the student out in a rushed, agitated state. 
·         Be sure to get rest – early/normal bed time. 
·         Eat a good breakfast—your brain needs energy to perform well. ( 

·         Encourage your child to do his/her BEST. “Do not stress—do your best.”
If you have any questions or concerns about the upcoming testing, please let me know!








Thanks!









Mrs. Jones
